From: BusinessAffairs Advisory Forum <BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of Kathy R.

Pharr <pharr@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 11:04 AM **To:** BAAF-L@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU

Subject: BAAF Representative Group for 2011-12

Dear BAAF Members:

Please see the list of members who have volunteered to serve as representatives on the BAAF Planning Group for next year. These members will meet about a month before each meeting to help develop agenda topics that will be most meaningful for the group.

2011-12 Members

- 1. Brenda Keen, Georgia Review
- 2. Gwen Moss, Public Service and Outreach
- 3. Ginny Lyman, FACS
- 4. John Varghese, Pharmacy
- 5. Lynn Tabor, Health Center
- 6. Tim Cheek, Statistics
- 7. Teresa Taylor, Institute of Higher Education
- 8. Anjali Dougherty, Internal Auditing
- 9. Clayton Wilcox, University Architects
- 10. Kathy Hines, Physical Plant

The new members are Teresa, Anjali, Clayton and Kathy, and we appreciate them stepping forward. I also want to express appreciation to the departing Planning Group members from 2010-11: Alan Katz, Kevin Burt, Lydia Shearer and Kathy Shelnutt.

FYI, Kathy

Kathy R. Pharr
Assistant Vice President for Finance and Administration and Director of Health Sciences Campus Administration The University of Georgia
The Administration Building
Athens, Georgia 30602-1671
Phone: (706) 542-1361

Fax: (706) 542-3339 pharr@uga.edu